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The Journey of Maps and Images on the Silk Road
After the Iliad and the Odyssey, the Phaenomena was the most widely
read poem in the ancient world. Its fame was immediate. It was
translated into Latin by Ovid and Cicero and quoted by St. Paul in the
New Testament, and it was one of the few Greek poems translated into
Arabic. Aratus’ Phaenomena is a didactic poem—a practical manual in
verse that teaches the reader to identify constellations and predict
weather. The poem also explains the relationship between celestial
phenomena and such human affairs as agriculture and navigation.
Despite the historical and pedagogical importance of the poem, no
English edition suitable for students and general readers has been
available for decades. Aaron Poochigian’s lively translation makes
accessible one of the most influential poets of antiquity.
Poochigian's interpretation of the Phaenomena reestablishes the
ancient link between poetry and science and demonstrates that verse is
an effective medium for instruction. Featuring references to Classical
mythology and science, star charts of the northern and southern skies,
extensive notes, and an introduction to the work’s stylistic features
and literary reception, this dynamic work will appeal to students of
Ancient Greece who want to deepen their understanding of the Classical
world.

Clash of Symbols
A Riveting Medieval Parallel to the Bible Good and evil clash. Leinad
and Cedric are determined to not only survive, but claim hope and
victory! In Kingdom’s Dawn, Leinad and Tess, along with all the king’s
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people, must escape slavery by the powerful Lord Fairos. Kingdom’s
Hope finds them free and arriving in the Chessington Valley. But when
they forget the king, will Kergon and the Kessons capture them for
good? After many years, Kingdom’s Edge finds Cedric living a hopeless
life until a stranger appears with powerful words of a new kingdom and
a grand army. Finally, Kingdom’s Reign marches you through the danger
of earth’s last days as the evil dark knight threatens to defeat the
prince once and for all. Swords, knights, and battles define these
captivating tales that parallel biblical events from Genesis to
Revelation! He’s just a young man, but that doesn’t change the truth.
He was chosen… Sixteen-year-old Leinad thought he was a common
farmer’s son, nothing more. He wondered why his father had trained him
for years to master the sword—not exactly a tool of the trade for
farmers—but one tragic event initiates a world of revelation. Only
then does he begin to understand his calling—a calling no other man in
the entire kingdom of Arrethtrae can fulfill—a calling given him by
the King himself. Teamed with a young slave girl, Leinad is thrust
into adversity and danger—for the Dark Knight and his vicious Shadow
Warriors will stop at nothing to thwart the King’s plan to restore the
kingdom. Leinad will need more than a sharp blade and a swift hand to
fulfill his mission and survive the evil plots of the King’s sworn
enemies! Journey to Arrethtrae, where the King and His Son implement a
bold plan to save their kingdom; where courage, faith, and loyalty
stand tall in the face of opposition; where good will not bow to
evil—and the future of a kingdom lies in the hands of a young man.
DISCUSSION QUESTIONS INCLUDED Story Behind the Book “When my six kids’
eyes glossed over during a reading from the Bible, I paused to explain
the significance of redemption to a sin-sick soul. I was rewarded with
patronizing elephant nods and more blank stares. Shortly thereafter, I
awoke in the middle of the night with a medieval story enveloping my
mind. I wrote it down and later read it to my children. Their waning
attention transformed into complete anticipation. I was amazed and
disappointed. Why did it take a fictional story, not a Bible passage,
to get that response? Then I realized—that is how Jesus taught!
Parables are powerful! I penned the Kingdom series to help young
people get excited about the supremely significant story of Jesus
Christ and His mission to save mankind.” — Chuck Black

The legacy of Greece
Ancient prophecies promise a future of hope, but who dares face the
wrath of a powerful tyrant? Daeson seeks the counsel of the oracle
that propelled him into a life of ruin and terrifying adventure. But
the ruthless Chancellor Lockridge offers no quarter to his life-long
friend turned traitor. Lockridge's thirst for revenge spills the blood
of thousands of innocent Rayleans, and Daeson bears the burden of
global calamity. Rejected by all except the spirited Raviel, Daeson
struggles to carry on. When the whispers of the Immortal Ell Yon
beckon Daeson to a remote moon of the planet Mesos, he must find the
courage to face his deepest fears. Can Daeson trust the words of an
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ancient Immortal and inspire the slaves of Jypton to rise up? Not only
does the future of his people hang in the balance, but the entire
galaxy as well!

Understanding Variable Stars
Celestial Delights is essentially a 'TV Guide' for teh sky. This will
be its third edition. This title, which has aggregated sales of about
20,000 copies to date in its two previous editions and has found a
niche with skygazers, is much awaited. Through extensive graphics
integrated with an eight-year-long calendar of sky events, it provides
a look at "don't miss" sky events, mostly for naked-eye and binocular
observing. The book is organized by ease of observation - lunar phases
and the brighter planets come first, while solar eclipses, the aurora,
and comets come later. Celestial Delights also includes a hefty dose
of sky lore, astronomical history, and clear overviews of current
science. It provides a handy reference to upcoming naked-eye events,
with information broken out in clear and simple diagrams and tables
that are cross-referenced against a detailed almanac for each year
covered. Most broad-ranging astronomy field guides focus on stars,
constellations, and the deep sky, but tend to ignore planetary events,
which are in by far the most widely observable aspects of the changing
night sky. Celestial Delights puts a variety of information all in one
place, presents it in a friendly way that does not require prior indepth astronomical knowledge, but provides the context and historical
background for understanding events that astronomical computer
programs or web sites lack.

Heritage Sites of Astronomy and Archaeoastronomy in the
Context of the UNESCO World Heritage Convention
After a career working and living with American Indians and studying
their traditions, Barre Toelken has written this sweeping study of
Native American folklore in the West. Within a framework of
performance theory, cultural worldview, and collaborative research, he
examines Native American visual arts, dance, oral tradition (story and
song), humor, and patterns of thinking and discovery to demonstrate
what can be gleaned from Indian traditions by Natives and non-Natives
alike. In the process he considers popular distortions of Indian
beliefs, demystifies many traditions by showing how they can be
comprehended within their cultural contexts, considers why some
aspects of Native American life are not meant to be understood by or
shared with outsiders, and emphasizes how much can be learned through
sensitivity to and awareness of cultural values. Winner of the 2004
Chicago Folklore Prize, The Anguish of Snails is an essential work for
the collection of any serious reader in folklore or Native American
studies.

Anguish Of Snails
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"A speculative view of spiritual warfare, rooted in the Bible, The
Light of the Last is an action-packed adventure from beginning to
end"--

Indigenous and Minority Placenames
A dangerous new order threatens the mission of the Knights of
Arrethtrae. Only loyalty to the King can bring victory! As the Knights
of the Prince await His triumphant return, they are steadfast in their
mission to take His story into the kingdom and recruit as many as are
willing. But when a new and dangerous threat is revealed, their
mission is jeopardized. Sir Kendrick and his young charge, the
impetuous Sir Duncan, are sent on a mission to discover the identity
and origin of a secretive new order known as the Conquistero Knights.
They travel to the city of Bel Lione where Lord Ra has been enticing
young people in the kingdom to join his festivals, after which many
choose not to return home. Their families keep quiet for fear of
repercussion. When Sir Duncan disappears while trying to discover the
truth of Lord Ra’s castle, Sir Kendrick attempts to find and enlist
the help of a mysterious warrior. Time is short for he must save
Duncan and call upon the knights of Chessington to join in the battle
against the evil Lord Ra. Journey to Arrethtrae, where these knights
of noble heart live and die in loyal service to the King and the
Prince. These knights are mighty, for they serve a mighty King. They
are…the Knights of Arrethtrae! From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Soul Snatchers
This book tells two stories. The first and most obvious is why the
star known as Sirius has been regarded as an important fixture of the
night sky by many civilizations and cultures since the beginnings of
history. A second, but related, narrative is the prominent part that
Sirius has played in how we came to achieve our current scientific
understanding of the nature and fate of the stars. This is the first
book to integrate the cultural history of Sirius with modern
astrophysics in a way which provides a realistic view of how science
progresses over time.

Islamic Contributions to Civilization
Knights Rowan and Lijah battle enemies of the King and, when they
ultimately come face to face with the Dark Knight in disguise, must do
battle to save the United Cities of Cameria from total destruction.

Secret of the Lost Settlement
Drawing on evidence from the many civilizations that shared the Silk
Road, this book examines specific cases of the mobility of maps and
images through the centuries.
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The Charioteer of Delphi
This book was first published in 2007. Variable stars are those that
change brightness. Their variability may be due to geometric processes
such as rotation, or eclipse by a companion star, or physical
processes such as vibration, flares, or cataclysmic explosions. In
each case, variable stars provide unique information about the
properties of stars, and the processes that go on within them. This
book provides a concise overview of variable stars, including a
historical perspective, an introduction to stars in general, the
techniques for discovering and studying variable stars, and a
description of the main types of variable stars. It ends with short
reflections about the connection between the study of variable stars,
and research, education, amateur astronomy, and public interest in
astronomy. This book is intended for anyone with some background
knowledge of astronomy, but is especially suitable for undergraduate
students and experienced amateur astronomers who can contribute to our
understanding of these important stars.

Astrology and Cosmology in Early China
A mighty empirea lowly slavea galaxy to save. Will a hero rise? Nova
chronicles the early years of the Aurora Galaxy after the great war
between two immortal races known as the Malakians and the Torians. The
despot, Zari Treville, is leading the Torians on a campaign to rule
the galaxy, but Supreme Chancellor Ell Yon, leader of the Malakians,
stands in his way. Both races have technology that mankind can't begin
to understand or even imagine.Young Daeson Lockbridge, a Starcraft
pilot born of royal blood on the planet Jypton, finds himself at the
epicenter of a clash between the Rayleans, a servant class
derogatorily referred to as the Drudge, and the ruling class of the
Jyptonians. A chance encounter with a lowly Starcraft mechanic changes
everything he thought he knew and threatens every part of his reality.
He is secretly taken with the fiery young Raylean mechanic named
Raviel, but there are strict fraternization rules about interacting
with the Drudge. One fateful night, he encounters an oracle that
reveals to him his true identity - he's not in fact royalty, but is
instead pure-blooded Raylean. Overwhelmed and desperate for truth, he
turns to Raviel for guidance. When his cousin Linden, the royal heir
to the Chancellor of Jypton, discovers Daeson's feelings for the lowly
Drudge, he sets out to destroy him and the blight on their family
name. After Daeson kills a sentry who could expose him, he and Raviel
are forced to flee in his Starcraft to a remote and deserted planet
near the Omega Nebula. But the radiation from the nebula nearly kills
them both as their bodies are purged of Dietum Prime, the genetic code
altering agent introduced to mankind by Zari Treville. Having barely
survived, they return to Jypton to discover that an assassination of
the Jyptonian Chancellor has led to a planet-wide rebellion of the
Rayleans. Severe persecution with weekly executions commence as Daeson
and Raviel struggle to decide what to do. Desperate for answers and
Page 5/17

Free Reading Flight The Starlore Legacy
help, Daeson decides to seek the oracle that had once foretold it all

Discovery of the First Asteroid, Ceres
Jonathan goes on a secret quest to Rome, and Flavia, Nubia and Lupus
set out to find him. Their dangerous mission takes them to the Golden
House of Nero where a deadly assassin is rumoured to be at work - and
they learn what happened to Jonathan's family during the terrible
destruction of Jerusalem nine years earlier.

Kingdom's Hope
The history and rapid development of minor planet dis In addition to
citing the bibliographic source of the nam coveries constitute a
fascinating story and one with a ing, we also provide the source of
numbering. A spe rather breathtaking evolution. By October 2005, the
cial concordance list will enable the evaluation of the total of
numbered planets exceeded the remarkable cor respective publication
dates. The complete work is, nerstone of 100,000 objects and only
three years later of course, a thoroughly revised and considerably en
in November 2008 we are even faced with minor planet larged data
collection and every e?ort has been made ( ) 200000 . This dramatic
evolution must be compared to check and correct each single piece of
information ( ) with the huge time span of two centuries 1801–2000
again. For even more detailed information on the dis that was
necessary to detect and to re?ne the orbits of covery circumstances of
numbered but unnamed plan only the ?rst 20,000 minor planets.
Nowadays, we need ets, the reader is referred to the extensive data
?les even less than 13 months for the same quantity! At the compiled
by the Minor Planet Center. end of 2005, we had achieved a total of
12,804 named ( According to a resolution of IAU Division III 2000,
minor planets a fraction of less than 11 per cent of ) Manchester IAU
General Assembly DMPN attained all numbered minor planets.

The Quest of Quinton
Completely revised and updated, this new edition provides a readable,
beautifully illustrated journey through world cultures and the vibrant
array of sky mythology, creation stories, models of the universe,
temples and skyscrapers that each culture has created to celebrate and
respond to the power of the night sky. Sections on the
archaeoastronomy of South Asia and South East Asia have been expanded,
with original photography and new research on temple alignments in
Southern India, and new material describing the astronomical practices
of Indonesia, Malaysia and other Southeast Asian countries. Beautiful
photographs of temples in India and Asia have been added, as well as
new diagrams explaining the alignment of these structures and the
astronomical underpinnings of temples within the Pallava and Chola
cultures. From new fieldwork in the Four Corners region of North
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America, Dr. Penprase has included accounts of Pueblo skywatching and
photographs of ceremonial kivas that help elucidate the rich
astronomical knowledge of the Pueblo people. The popular
“Archaeoastronomy of Skyscrapers” section of the book has been updated
as well, with new interpretations of skyscrapers in Indonesia, Taiwan
and China.With the rapid pace of discovery in astronomy and
astrophysics, entirely new perspectives are emerging about dark
matter, inflation and the future of the universe. The Power of Stars
puts these discoveries in context and describes how they fit into the
modern perspective of cosmology, which has arisen from the universal
human response to the sky that has inspired both ancient and modern
cultures.

Sir Kendrick and the Castle of Bel Lione
Quinton is very excited. The young boy is making his way toward the
Keep, a special fortress at the center of the realm. There, his
father--a knight--waits to guide him through the fortress's locked
doors to behold a powerful treasure that is being guarded inside--the
Golden Scroll. However, before Quinton can fully discover the power of
this scroll, he is suddenly caught in the middle of an enemy attack.
The forces of the Dark Master have come to destroy the Golden Scroll,
which is the one thing that can stop them from conquering the land.
Through a narrow escape, Quinton and his father flee the Keep with the
special scroll in hand. But its absence from the Keep sets a new
dilemma in motion--the empty fortress is now used by the Dark Master
to spread an unrestrained cloud of darkness. Unless Quinton can
discover the Golden Scroll's power, and return it to the Keep, the
land will soon fall under the shadow of tyranny. In this young
person's tale, the son of a knight begins a quest in which he
discovers the key to overcoming the dark forces that threaten his
land.

The Lost Constellations
“Think Treasure Island’s Jim Hawkins and Encyclopedia Brown rolled
into one adventurous, ingenious, God-fearing lad, and you get the
idea. Fun, suspenseful, and unpredictable, the No Place Like Holmes
books are fantastic reads, and author Jason Lethcoe is a fine
craftsman of words to boot. I highly recommend this series.” —Robert
Liparulo, bestselling author of Dreamhouse Kings and The 13th Tribe A
mystery is afoot at 221 Baker Street, but will Griffin Sharpe be able
to figure out the clues before the future catches up with the past?
When Sherlock Holmes moves out of Baker Street, a new tenant moves
in—a mysterious woman named Elizabeth who has long been a fan of
Holmes. When she discovers that Griffin and his uncle are also
detectives, she becomes very friendly. So when Elizabeth goes missing
along with a special invention, Griffin sets out to rescue her. But
finding Elizabeth will take them on a race against the clock that
bends time itself! “The No Place Like Holmes books will capture you on
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first page and not let you go until the final fascinating twist and
turn. Jason Lethcoe is an excellent writer with the ability to craft a
story that entertains all readers (adults are welcome to take a
peek!).” —Robert Whitlow, bestselling author of the Tides of Truth
series

Rise of the Fallen
Light of the Last
In this science fiction fusion of social media addiction and cyber
terror, a seismologist plunges into a breakneck race to stop malignant
code running amok on the world's hugest social networking sites,
seducing the hyperconnected into madness.

Nova
“I know that the one I’m thinking of spending the rest of my life with
is a sinner. I am one too. I know that no two people are totally
compatible, and in a marriage of two sinners, there will be
difficulties. But sometimes I wonder if we will make it. There are
issues over which we keep on stumbling. Am I being oversensitive? Am I
worrying about nothing? Or, are my concerns about our compatibility
valid?” If thoughts and questions like this trouble you, this book may
help. Here’s an inventory to help you decide if the light on the road
before you is green, yellow or red. It is designed to identify problem
areas before you move forward with marriage plans, to serve as a
useful tool as you seek godly advice from those who counsel you.

Culture and Customs of Botswana
Discover how to get the most out of Ubuntu for work, home, and play.
Learning a new operating system can feel daunting, especially if
you're used to Windows or OS X. If you've been afraid to try Ubuntu
because you don't know where to start, this book introduces you to a
wide selection of software and settings that will make your computer
ready to work for you. You'll see how Ubuntu can make your computing
life easy. In addition to a tour of Ubuntu's modern and easy-to-use
interface, you'll also learn how Ubuntu's Software Updater keeps all
of your software secure and up-to-date. Browsing the Internet becomes
faster and safer. Creating documents and sharing with others is built
right in. Enjoying your music and movie libraries helps you unwind.
Ubuntu is the world’s third most popular operating system and powers
desktop and laptop computers, servers, private and public clouds, and
embedded devices. There's never been a better time to install Ubuntu
and move to an open source way of life. Completely updated for this
exciting second edition, Beginning Ubuntu for Windows and Mac Users
will help you start your journey into Free and Open Source Software
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with Ubuntu 16.04 LTS. What You'll Learn Understand the advantages of
Ubuntu and its variants—Kubuntu, Xubuntu, and more Install Ubuntu on
its own or alongside your computer's existing operating system Search
Ubuntu's catalog of thousands of applications—all ready to install
with a single click Work with files and disks that were created with
Windows and OS X Run simple, interesting tasks and games using the
command line Customize Ubuntu in powerful ways and get work done with
virtual machines Who This Book Is For Anyone who wants to move to
using an open source operating system.

Flight
A Riveting Medieval Parallel to the Bible Good and evil clash. Leinad
and Cedric are determined to not only survive, but claim hope and
victory! In Kingdom’s Dawn , Leinad and Tess, along with all the
king’s people, must escape slavery by the powerful Lord Fairos.
Kingdom’s Hope finds them free and arriving in the Chessington Valley
. But when they forget the king, will Kergon and the Kessons capture
them for good? After many years, Kingdom’s Edge finds Cedric living a
hopeless life until a stranger appears with powerful words of a new
kingdom and a grand army. Finally, Kingdom’s Reign marches you through
the danger of earth’s last days as the evil dark knight threatens to
defeat the prince once and for all. Swords, knights, and battles
define these captivating tales that parallel biblical events from
Genesis to Revelation! He was doomed to a life of hopelessness and
despair. Then the stranger arrived… For Cedric of Chessington, every
day is the same: full of poverty and despair. And he knows that will
never change. Or so he thinks. Then a stranger comes to the city.
Drawn to the man’s mysterious ways, Cedric discovers the stranger’s
humility belies great strength and wisdom. That’s when an astounding
truth becomes clear—the stranger is a Master of the Sword, and He is
there to train Cedric. Suddenly propelled into a desperate battle
against evil, Cedric must rely on the Master’s training if he is going
to survive. But the ultimate battle is yet to come, for the Dark
Knight is at work, implementing his plan to take over the kingdom.
Will Cedric be ready to stand in the face of pure evil? Journey to
Arrethtrae, where the King and His Son implement a bold plan to save
their kingdom; where courage, faith, and loyalty stand tall in the
face of opposition; where good will not bow to evil; and where hope
and compassion are as powerful weapons as the sword. DISCUSSION
QUESTIONS INCLUDED Story Behind the Book “When my six kids’ eyes
glossed over during a reading from the Bible, I paused to explain the
significance of redemption to a sin-sick soul. I was rewarded with
patronizing elephant nods and more blank stares. Shortly thereafter, I
awoke in the middle of the night with a medieval story enveloping my
mind. I wrote it down and later read it to my children. Their waning
attention transformed into complete anticipation. I was amazed and
disappointed. Why did it take a fictional story, not a Bible passage,
to get that response? Then I realized—that is how Jesus taught!
Parables are powerful! I penned the Kingdom series to help young
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people get excited about the supremely significant story of Jesus
Christ and His mission to save mankind.” — Chuck Black

Community Adaptation and Vulnerability in Arctic Regions
Read the authorities on the civilisation that made our culture today.
Fascinating CALLENDER CLASSICAL TEXTSt

Dictionary of Minor Planet Names
Drew is caught in a world of light - just inches away from the dark
What ifthere was a world beyond our vision, a world just fingertips
beyond our reach? What ifour world wasn’t beyond their influence?
Tragedy and heartache seem to be waiting for Drew Carter at every
turn, but college offers Drew a chance to start over—until an accident
during a physics experiment leaves him blind and his genius friend,
Benjamin Berg, missing. As his sight miraculously returns, Drew
discovers that the accident has heightened his neuron activity, giving
him skills and sight beyond the normal man. When he begins to observe
fierce invaders that no one else can see, he questions his own sanity,
and so do others. But is he insane or do the invaders truly exist?
With help from Sydney Carlyle, a mysterious and elusive girl who
offers encouragement through her faith, Drew searches for his missing
friend, Ben, who seems to hold the key to unlocking this mystery. As
the dark invaders close in, will he find the truth in time?

Kingdom's Dawn
September AD 80. Flavia and her friends go to Rome to celebrate the
Festival of Jupiter at Senator Cornix's town house. When a famous
racehorse goes missing, Nubia sets out to recover it. The four friends
find themselves caught up in a plot against one of the rival factions,
the Greens. Who is trying to sabotage the charioteers? Could it be an
inside job, or someone with a grudge from long ago? And how many men
and horses will die before the killer is caught?

The Roman Mysteries: The Assassins of Rome
Kingdom's Edge
The ancient Chinese were profoundly influenced by the Sun, Moon and
stars, making persistent efforts to mirror astral phenomena in shaping
their civilization. In this pioneering text, David W. Pankenier
introduces readers to a seriously understudied field, illustrating how
astronomy shaped the culture of China from the very beginning and how
it influenced areas as disparate as art, architecture, calendrical
science, myth, technology, and political and military decision-making.
As elsewhere in the ancient world, there was no positive distinction
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between astronomy and astrology in ancient China, and so astrology, or
more precisely, astral omenology, is a principal focus of the book.
Drawing on a broad range of sources, including archaeological
discoveries, classical texts, inscriptions and paleography, this
thought-provoking book documents the role of astronomical phenomena in
the development of the 'Celestial Empire' from the late Neolithic
through the late imperial period.

Thieves of Ostia
A six thousand year war rages and now the demonic Fallen are coming
for him—the one man shrouded in mystery. Only Validus stands in their
way. Validus is the last and least of God’s angels, but he’s seen much
across the millennia since his creation. Empires have risen and fallen
as angelic and demonic forces battle in a raging war that will
determine humanity's fate – and the fate of his defeated brothers.
Eventually called to be an earth-bound warrior, Validus rises to a
position of power and respect, commanding legions of angels through
impossible battles and overwhelming odds. But when orders arrive from
the Creator's most elite Messenger, he finds himself suddenly demoted
to a task of apparent insignificance considering the fierce war they
are waging against the demonic Fallen – the covert protection of one
unbelieving man. Validus soon finds himself on a mission that will
push him beyond his abilities as he battles to protect Drew Carter,
for the Fallen are coming for him. Legions of them. As Validus races
against time to discover why Drew is so important to humanity's
survival, can he stand between Drew and all who would destroy him?
From the Trade Paperback edition.

Beginning Ubuntu for Windows and Mac Users
This collection of original chapters brings together cutting-edge
research on informal education - that is, learning practices that
emphasise dialogue and learning through everyday life. For the first
time, it highlights the way in which geography matters to informal
education practices. Through a range of examples from the nineteenth,
twentieth and twenty-first centuries, and from a range of geographical
contexts, the authors explore the relationship between history,
geography and practice in the field of informal education. Case
studies include youth work, Scouting, Guiding, Care Farms, youth music
programmes and the use of online/information technologies. This book
will be of interest to geographers and sociologists of education,
childhood and youth scholars. It also provides an engaging resource
and collection of case studies for educators, youth workers and other
professionals who work with young people.

Danger Signs of an Unhealthy Dating Relationship
This Thematic Study is a joint venture between ICOMOS, the advisory
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body to UNESCO on cultural sites, and the International Astronomical
Union. It presents an overall vision on astronomical heritage,
attempts to identify what constitutes "outstanding universal
significance to humankind" in relation to astronomy, and identifies
broad issues that could arise in the assessment of cultural properties
relating to astronomy. This is the first Thematic Study in any field
of science heritage. It is elaborated using examples of properties
from around the world, including some already on the World Heritage
List or national Tentative Lists. The subject matter ranges from early
prehistory to modern astrophysics and space heritage, and also
prominently includes dark sky issues and modern observatory sites. An
e-version of the Thematic Study was published in June 2010 in time to
be presented to the 2010 meeting of UNESCO's World Heritage Committee,
where it was duly approved. It has been circulated officially by the
WHC to all of UNESCO's National Commissions. This full-colour
paperback edition with some updates, and reformatted to new ICOMOS
standards, was published in 2011 and is now offered for public sale.

Cloak of the Light
Set in 79 A.D., Flavia Gemina, a young girl from a wealthy family,
finds herself involved in a strange mystery with a slave and an orphan
after the neighborhood dogs start dying and a home in her community is
robbed. Reprint.

Phaenomena
Discusses the traditions, culture, religion, media, literature, and
arts of Botswana.

Celestial Delights
The ‘Year’ That Changed How We View the North This book is about a new
theoretical approach that transformed the field of Arctic social
studies and about a program called International Polar Year 2007–2008
(IPY) that altered the position of social research within the broader
polar science. The concept for IPY was developed in 2003–2005; its
vision was for researchers from many nations to work together to gain
cro- disciplinary insight into planetary processes, to explore and
increase our understanding of the polar regions, the Arctic and
Antarctica, and of their roles in the global system. IPY 2007–2008,
the fourth program of its kind, followed in the footsteps of its
predecessors, the first IPY in 1882–1883, the second IPY in 1932–1933,
and the third IPY (later renamed to ‘International Geophysical Year’
or IGY) in 1957–1958. All earlier IPY/IGY have been primarily
geophysical initiatives, with their focus on meteorology, atmospheric
and geomagnetic observations, and with additional emphasis on
glaciology and sea ice circulation. As such, they excluded socioeconomic disciplines and polar indigenous people, often deliberately,
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except for limited ethnographic and natural history collection work
conducted by some expeditions of the first IPY. That once dominant
vision biased heavily towards geophysics, oceanography, and icesheets, left little if any place for people, that is, the social
sciences and the humanities, in what has been commonly viewed as the
‘hard-core’ polar research.

Sir Rowan and the Camerian Conquest
Based on extensive primary sources, many never previously translated
into English, this is the definitive account of the origins of Ceres
as it went from being classified as a new planet to reclassification
as the first of a previously unknown group of celestial objects.
Cunningham opens this critical moment of astronomical discovery to
full modern analysis for the first time. This book includes all the
voluminous correspondence, translated into English, between the
astronomers of Europe about the startling discovery of Ceres by Piazzi
in 1801. It covers the period up to March 1802, at which time Pallas
was discovered. Also included are Piazzi’s two monographs about Ceres,
and the sections of two books dealing with Ceres, one by Johann Bode,
the other by Johann Schroeter. The origin of the word ‘asteroid’ is
explained, along with several chapters on the antecedents of the story
going back to ancient Greek times. The formulation of Bode’s Law is
given, as are the details on the efforts of Baron von Zach to organize
a search for the supposed missing planet between Mars and Jupiter.
Examples of verse created to commemorate the great discovery are
included in this first volume. The author, who has a PhD in the
History of Astronomy, is a dedicated scholar of the story of asteroids
and his research on the discovery of Ceres is comprehensive and fully
sourced. The discovery came at a time when rival astronomers were in
hot competition with each other, and when the true nature of these
celestial bodies was not yet known. With astronomers in France, Italy
and beyond vying to understand and receive credit for the new class of
astral bodies, drama was not in short supply--nor were scientific
advances.

The Power of Stars
Colonel Nobody (The Boy Colonel) and the Stoning twins (Brothers at
Arms) are back! Outlawed for a crime he did not commit, the ''Boy
Colonel'' must seek pardon by finding witnesses to his supposed crime
in the whaling fleet off Greenland's coast. But his plans go awry when
his search amidst the fjords and shifting ice-mountains leads him into
a hidden valley peopled by descendants of a Roman expedition lost
during Nero's reign. When twins Lawrence and Chester Stoning arrive
with news of Queen Victoria's ultimatum, Colonel Nobody must decide
whether to stay and protect the colony's persecuted Christians or
venture to escape with the proof needed to save his best friend from
hanging. Or will he survive the settlement's horrors long enough to do
either?
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The Book of the Thousand Nights and a Night
A Riveting Medieval Parallel to the Bible Good and evil clash. Leinad
and Cedric are determined to not only survive, but claim hope and
victory! In Kingdom’s Dawn, Leinad and Tess, along with all the king’s
people, must escape slavery by the powerful Lord Fairos. Kingdom’s
Hope finds them free and arriving in the Chessington Valley . But when
they forget the king, will Kergon and the Kessons capture them for
good? After many years, Kingdom’s Edge finds Cedric living a hopeless
life until a stranger appears with powerful words of a new kingdom and
a grand army. Finally, Kingdom’s Reign marches you through the danger
of earth’s last days as the evil dark knight threatens to defeat the
prince once and for all. Swords, knights, and battles define these
captivating tales that parallel biblical events from Genesis to
Revelation! Fierce castle lords hold the kingdom hostage. But a
champion is coming… Fairos thought he had sentenced Leinad to death in
the Banteen desert. But he was wrong. Leinad survived. Now, trained by
the King himself, Leinad returns—a true Knight of the King. His skill
with the sword is unmatched this side of the Great Sea ; his resolve
is unshakeable. He is determined to fulfill the mission given him by
the King and to free the people from their bondage to Lord Fairos.
Leinad’s quest takes him from the chains of slavery, near the jaws of
dragons, and close to the arms of love. And when the rest of the
kingdom turns away from the King and the Code, Leinad turns to his
most faithful ally, Tess. With her help, Leinad struggles to conquer
his own doubt. But he must do so soon, for the King’s archenemy, the
Dark Knight, is about to unleash his entire evil force, and only
Leinad can stop them… Journey to Arrethtrae, where the King and His
Son implement a bold plan to save their kingdom; where courage, faith,
and loyalty stand tall in the face of opposition; where good will not
bow to evil; where the future of the kingdom is at the threshold of
either victory or defeat—and one man holds the key. DISCUSSION
QUESTIONS INCLUDED Story Behind the Book “When my six kids’ eyes
glossed over during a reading from the Bible, I paused to explain the
significance of redemption to a sin-sick soul. I was rewarded with
patronizing elephant nods and more blank stares. Shortly thereafter, I
awoke in the middle of the night with a medieval story enveloping my
mind. I wrote it down and later read it to my children. Their waning
attention transformed into complete anticipation. I was amazed and
disappointed. Why did it take a fictional story, not a Bible passage,
to get that response? Then I realized—that is how Jesus taught!
Parables are powerful! I penned the Kingdom series to help young
people get excited about the supremely significant story of Jesus
Christ and His mission to save mankind.” —Chuck Black

Informal Education, Childhood and Youth
Sirius
Page 14/17

Free Reading Flight The Starlore Legacy
From the ampersat and amerpsand, via smileys and runes to the
ubiquitous presence of mathematical and other symbols in sciences and
technology: both old and modern documents abound with many familiar as
well as lesser known characters, symbols and other glyphs. Yet, who
would be readily able to answer any question like: ‘who chose π to
represent the ratio of a circle’s diameter to its circumference?’ or
‘what’s the reasoning behind having a ⌘ key on my computer keyboard?’
This book is precisely for those who have always asked themselves this
sort of questions. So, here are the stories behind one hundred glyphs,
the book being evenly divided into five parts, with each featuring 20
symbols. Part 1, called Character sketches, looks at some of the
glyphs we use in writing. Part 2, called Signs of the times, discusses
some glyphs used in politics, religion, and other areas of everyday
life. Some of these symbols are common; others are used only rarely.
Some are modern inventions; others, which seem contemporary, can be
traced back many hundreds of years. Part 3, called Signs and wonders,
explores some of the symbols people have developed for use in
describing the heavens. These are some of the most visually striking
glyphs in the book, and many of them date back to ancient times.
Nevertheless their use — at least in professional arenas — is
diminishing. Part 4, called It’s Greek to me, examines some symbols
used in various branches of science. A number of these symbols are
employed routinely by professional scientists and are also familiar to
the general public; others are no longer applied in a serious fashion
by anyone — but the reader might still meet them, from time to time,
in older works. The final part of the book, Meaningless marks on
paper, looks at some of the characters used in mathematics, the
history of which one can easily appreciate with only a basic knowledge
of mathematics. There are obviously countless others symbols. In
recent years the computing industry has developed Unicode and it
currently contains more than 135 000 entries. This book would like to
encourage the curious reader to take a stroll through Unicode, to meet
many characters that will delight the eye and, researching their
history, to gain some fascinating insights.

The Future Door
This book showcases current research into Indigenous and minority
placenames in Australia and internationally. Many of the chapters in
this volume originated as papers at a Trends in Toponymy conference
hosted by the University of Ballarat in 2007 that featured Australian
and international speakers. The chapters in this volume provide
insight into the quality of toponymic research that is being
undertaken in Australia and in countries such as Canada, Finland,
South Africa, New Zealand, and Norway. The research presented here
draws on the disciplines of linguistics, geography, history, and
anthropology. The book includes meticulous studies of placenames in
central NSW and the Upper Hunter region; Gundungurra cave names;
western Arnhem Land; Northern Cape York Peninsula and Mount Wheeler in
Queensland; saltwater placenames around Mer in the Torres Strait; and
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the Kaurna in South Australia.

A Christian's Carol
Casual stargazers are familiar with many classical figures and
asterisms composed of bright stars (e.g., Orion and the Plough), but
this book reveals not just the constellations of today but those of
yesteryear. The history of the human identification of constellations
among the stars is explored through the stories of some influential
celestial cartographers whose works determined whether new inventions
survived. The history of how the modern set of 88 constellations was
defined by the professional astronomy community is recounted,
explaining how the constellations described in the book became
permanently “extinct.” Dr. Barentine addresses why some figures were
tried and discarded, and also directs observers to how those figures
can still be picked out on a clear night if one knows where to look.
These lost constellations are described in great detail using
historical references, enabling observers to rediscover them on their
own surveys of the sky. Treatment of the obsolete constellations as
extant features of the night sky adds a new dimension to stargazing
that merges history with the accessibility and immediacy of the night
sky.
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